MWBC

Michigan Women's **Business Council**



an initiative of...

November 3, 2008

Mr. Leamon Sowell

Dear Mr. Sowell:

On behalf of the Michigan Women's Business Council, we would like to thank you for your presentation on Joint Ventures at our recent 8th Annual Michigan Women's Business Conference and Expo, at Rock Financial Showplace in Novi. The seminar attracted many participants who were very happy with the session! I apologize for any inconvenience the absence of Mrs. Carnassa caused, but it was a very last minute absence due to the arrival of a new grandchild.

With many of the participants completing evaluations, we received positive ratings of the seminar. The overall rating of the seminar was 4.8 on a scale of 1 (poor) to 5 (excellent)! Participants responded that the seminar was relevant to their interests and needs and would be useful to them in their current business. Participants also felt that you were very personable and presented the information in an interesting an engaging format. In response to a question about what they liked best about the seminar, participants wrote comments such as, "Really good info presented in layman's terms. Good use of examples to get points across."

Thank you again for taking time out of your busy schedule to share your expertise at our Conference! We fully recognize that we would not receive such positive feedback from seminar participants without the excellent presentations and stimulating discussions provided by talented individuals, like you.

Sincerely,

Michelle Richards

MWBC Executive Director